
 

 

 

 Please make sure to email your Flat Stanley 
pictures (or vacation pictures) to               
sullivanm@svsbedford.org. I will be printing 
those this week and hanging them on our bulletin 
board! 

 Our entire class made their AR goal before 
break! Great work! New goals begin today and 
will be sent home this week. 

 April 4th is our Kindergarten Screening date. 
Kindergarten students will not be in session on 
this day.  

 Be on the lookout for field trip forms this week.  
Remember that any chaperone attending will 
need to complete the Safe Parish training that 
can be found on our school website. 

 We are in need of glue sticks! If anyone would 
be willing to donate some to help us make it 
through the rest of the year, it would be   
greatly appreciated!  

 If you have any uniforms that your child has 
outgrown, but are in good condition, please  
consider donating them to our PTG.  We will 
have a uniform sale for the kiddos moving into       
Kindergarten on their screening date. You can 
send them in with your child or bring them in to 
the office! 

 As the weather starts to warm up a little, we 
will spend more time outside.  Please make sure 
to send a warm jacket with your child each day. 

Kindergarten News 
What We Are Learning This Week 

Religion: Lent 

Reading: Growing Up 

Story: Peter’s Chair 

Spelling: Long Vowels, r-controlled 
vowels 

Heart Words: Review and Challenge 

Vocabulary: chores, contribute,    
member, organize, accomplish 

Skill: Problem, Solution 

Math: Numbers 11-100 

Social Studies: Maps 

Mrs. Sullivan~ sullivanm@svsbedford.org 

March 24th — March 28th 

Important Dates 

March 25th: Happy Birthday, Charlie! 

March 27th: 2:30 Dismissal 

April 2nd: Field Trip Forms and Money Due 

April 4th: K Screening for Incoming        Students, 
No School for K 

April 8th: Spring Photos 

April 9th: Children’s Museum Field Trip 


